HODDESDON CHRISTMAS PARCELS SCHEME                       NOVEMBER 2023
For a good number of years we have supported one of our local charities by collecting tea for use with the Hoddesdon Christmas Parcels Scheme. The
parcels are to be given to single pensioners deemed in need and living alone.

Our school has been invited to join with them again this year, and collect packets of tea bags, brought into school by the last day in November.

Please leave any donations of tea in the box under the shelf in the main entrance at any time school is open.                THANK YOU !

